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From: The Stewards       Stewards Bulletin No. 4 
To: All Competitors      Date: 7/22/22   
 Re: Observance of Driver In-Car Displays    Time: 09:15 
 
 
 

 
 
Competitors are reminded that the series-required Mandatory Technical Equipment must be properly 
installed as described in the manufacturer’s instructions, and with further guidance from series 
technical bulletins and Technical Department staff.  
 
The Driver In-Car Display is recognized as a safety signaling device, equivalent to marshal’s flags and 
messages on the official timing screens.  
 
The Driver In-Car Display compliments the marshal's flags. In case of doubt, yellow will prevail irrelevant 
of its origin. 
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